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S.R. 1/Bluffton Road Ramps to I-469 Scheduled to Be Resurfaced on Thursday, August 20 
Additional resurface work planned on I-469 between U.S. 30 and S.R. 37 

 
ALLEN COUNTY – The Indiana Department of Transportation announces the start of a combination project 
on Interstate 469. Work will begin Thursday, Aug. 20, weather permitting, with the resurfacing of the S.R. 
1/Bluffton Road ramps to I-469.  
 
Daytime work will occur on the S.R. 1 ramps to I-469. Each ramp will be reduced to one 12-foot lane while 
crews resurface one lane at a time.  
 
Additional bridge approach resurface work will take place on I-469 bridges over U.S. 30, over Dawkins Road, 
over the Norfolk Southern railroad tracks, and over the Maumee River, beginning in late August. At that time, I-
469, between U.S. 30 and S.R. 37, will be reduced to one 12-foot lane in each direction to facilitate the work. 
 
The combined project was awarded to Brooks Construction Company for $225,000 and is expected to be 
completed by late September.  
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